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Dear Screening Officers:
I would like to introduce you to the newest person on our Executive Board. Her name is Amber Chambers and she is the new Communicator for Local Lodge 2921.
As you know, the Communicator position was posted in Early May. Amber applied and was appointed into the position in mid-May and was announced at the May monthly membership meeting.

The Communicator, as per the IAM Constitution, is appointed by the President and sits on the Executive with “Voice but no vote”. This means she will attend all Executive meetings so she can be up-to-date on what is happening with the local.
As Amber is responsible for communicating news to the membership, her position is crucial in helping Screening Offices receive information in a timely fashion. Information is freely available but accurate and timely information from your local is of greatest importance.
Please welcome Amber in her new position and offer her all the help and support you can!
I want to personally thank Caterina Barone for stepping up for all the while she was the Local Communicator. Caterina did a superb job in maintaining the website with current information and writing and posting bulletins and notices for the membership. Caterina was elected Recording Secretary and now must focus on those responsibilities.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In solidarity,
Barry Barnett, Local Lodge 2921 President
president@screeners.iamaw.ca
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